
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Executive Council Meeting Minutes 

9-11-18 

 

Those in attendance:  Jim Thomte, Mike Smith, Jean & Steve Haydu, Mark Logsdon, Ron Scott, Phil Ellison 
and Maggi & Bob Kitts.   
 
Secretary’s Report:  Forms for Sunday’s (9-9-18)  event were handed in, new membership lists were handed 
out for discussion, and “membership” requirements and  perks were discussed.  Welcome kits could contain a 
key chain, a Car Show sign, a membership card per member and a “Save the Wave” paddle.  Ron Scott has 
stepped forward to head the membership committee with Phil Ellison & Jim Thomte as support. 
 
Ambassador’s Report:  August 30th – September 1st, 2018, news from the National Corvette Museum 
Convention was shared.  See Bob Kitts Ambassador’s report from the National Corvette Museum, should you 
be interested in the Ambassador’s position. 
 
Phil Ellison reported on his conversation with Galles Motors regarding holding our meetings at their facility.  
There are several hurdles we need to consider, such as there is only space for 20 people and no function can 
go beyond 7pm.  They close promptly at 7pm.   Bob Kitts will write a letter to Mayor Keller expressing our 
concern about not having the privilege of using our community facility at the Domingo-Baca Recreation Center.  
He will have a written letter at the next meeting on September 21, for any member who wishes to sign it.   
Ideas for a location will be discussed at the membership meeting. 
 
Upcoming Dates: 
 
September 21st at 6:30pm – General Meeting followed by dinner at Dave’s Valley Grill. 
 
 October 9th at 6:30 pm– Council Meeting. 
 
October 13th -14th  – Cottonwood, Arizona for NCCC.  The Verde Valley Vets Corvette Rally will be held in 
Cottonwood, Arizona.  Saturday, Oct 13th will be People’s Choice Car Show.  Sunday the 14th attendees will 
compete in a Monopoly Rally and 3 Poker Rallies.  Cottonwood, AZ can be reached traveling on I-17 (past 
Sedona), to Exit 287.  Available hotels are the Super 8 and Best Western, both located on Main St. or the Old 
Cottonwood Hotel.  For more information, call Ron Scott at 328-4807. 
 
October 19th at 6:30 – General Meeting (Where shall we go to dinner in Oct?) 
 
October 20th – Benefit Concert for Veterans from 2-9pm. 

 
 

 Respectfully submitted by 

Maggie Kitts 
 Maggie Kitts 

 



 

 

General Meeting Minutes 

9-21-18 

 

 

  

 


